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Paula and I hope you had a wonderful January and that things are going well. The weather has been sort of strange, but we live in Houston so it is also not so surprising. We did enjoy having Pat with us at the meeting. She looks wonderful and is continuing with her treatment.
Ladies we had a wonderful Presentation on Membership Thursday the 14th of January at SFM and we were sorry that so many of you could not make it. Carolyn Mashburn had great ideas for us.  Our program for February was a visit from an author who wrote the book, "When Grammy Forgets, I Remember". We thoroughly enjoyed her presentation. Remember the March Meeting will be past State President Nancy Newton.  Have you ever wondered about the DKG song?  She will have answers!

Dora and Paula

· NEWS AND NOTES
· UPCOMING DATES
· CHAPTER BIRTHDAYS
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Expand the Vision: Educate, Inspire, Encourage
Mission Statement:

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes professional and personal growth of women educators and excellence in education.

Vision Statement:

Leading women educators impacting education worldwide.
Next Meeting: Nancy Newton, Speaker @ 4:30 Memorial Drive Christian Church 11750 Memorial Drive, Houston 77042 See you there! 
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We have currently donated 65 pillows to 3 different organizations. The Rose is one of them! That is something to be very proud of ladies! We are bringing comfort and covering many ladies in prayer! At the same time, we are lending a loving and caring hand to the local community. 
Newsletter Editor is Elke Eisenhauer-Sass. Please send ideas and articles for upcoming newsletters to: elke.eisenhauer@gmail.com
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We have some OUTSTANDING sisters who have been recognized:

Sasha Luther won the School Bell Award from the Bunker Hill PTA!

Beth Brown has a new grandson!

Julie Eisenhauer for winning the State of Texas Award for Mentoring Advocacy in San Antonio.
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The following graphics have been pulled from the following websites:
Did you know logo:

http://www.shutterstock.com/s/did/search.html?page=1&inline=238546414
Quote from Saint Augustine: http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/keywords/prayer.html
Teachers, You are Awesome:

http://www.uppergradesareawesome.com/2014/05/teachers-love-teachers.html
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Meeting Dates for 2015-2016:

Mar. 10- Memorial Drive Christian Church- Guest Speaker- Nancy Newton
“The History of the DKG Song”
Apr. 14- Memorial Drive Christian Church- Initiation of New Members
May 12- Mary Ann Slaughter's-Ceremonial Celebration, Founder's Day, Birthday Celebration and Installation of New Officers
Convention - June 23 - 26

     Frisco, TX
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO…
January
14- Kathy Bishop

February
1-Linda Horstmann
10-Diana Apsey
12-Barbara Stephens
20-JoAnn Arlitt
27-Lillian Suchoff
March

13 - Paula Ely

30 - Judy Grisell
President’s Message


Paula Ely and Dora Aschenbeck, Chapter Presidents








